CENTRAL MISSOURI

STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE
WARRENSBURG

MO.

May 9, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Pear Dr. Allen:

I was pleased to receive your letter regard-
ing Joe Glannangelo who is interested in work here
for next year. However, I am very doubtful that
there will be an opening. We are hiring a new
Basketball Coach who will probably assist in Foot-
ball and I expect that is all the assistance that
will be allowed.

If anything should develop I will keep vour

man in mind. Thank you for yvour interest in the
matter.

Sincerely yours,

Football Coach



